Dear Elementary Families,
I hope this newsletter finds you all doing well and staying healthy. As we move into the second nine
weeks I am so proud of all of our learners. I feel like I cannot express this enough. I am grateful to be
apart this learning community!

As parent/teacher conferences quickly approach, please make sure you have scheduled your google
meet with your child’s teacher. As previously stated, all conferences will be held remotely this fall.

I hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your loved ones, and if you need anything from
the elementary office please reach out to us.
- Mrs. Wills
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13% — Interim Grades Updated on Progress
Book

25" — 1st No School, Thanksgiving Break

Dec 2nd — Return to School Recent Communication Shared on
Elementary School Website
*  Socktober Video
*  November’s SEL Newsletter
*  K-5 Social Emotional Health Video
* 1% Quarter Virtual Award’s Ceremony
*  Standards-based Report Card Letter
*  November News from Mrs. Wills’ Office




